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Dear Year 11 Students and Parents/Carers 
 
Future Plans Interviews 
Sixth Form Open Evening Thursday 8th November 2018 5.00-8.00pm 
 
The term is now well underway and the Year 11 students are working hard on their GCSE courses.  
It may be early in the school year but our thoughts are already turning to next year and post-16 
study.   
 
In the two weeks commencing from Monday 29th October, all Year 11 students will have a ‘Future 
Plans Interview’ with a member of the Sixth Form team or a member of the Senior Leadership 
team.  The purpose of these interviews is to support Y11 students in appropriate choice of 
pathway and courses for next year, be it academic study or apprenticeship. 
 
I would also like to remind you that we will be holding our Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 
8th November.  The Imberhorne Lane site will be open between 5.00pm and 8.00pm providing 
the opportunity to look around the different subject areas, talk to subject staff about studying in 
the Sixth Form and to speak to current A Level students about their Sixth Form experience. There 
is also an opportunity to learn about Imberhorne’s student leadership and ambassador 
programmes, in addition to ‘futures’ advice from our university and apprenticeship experts.  I 
hope you will able to attend the Open Evening to help you make informed choices about your 
studies next year. 
 
At 6.30pm there will be a presentation in the Main Hall by Mr Crees, our Head of Sixth Form, the 
Senior Students and myself.  In the talk, we will provide you with key information about life in the 
Sixth Form at Imberhorne, with the Senior Students offering their personal perspectives about 
what the school offers. 
 
Please report to main reception when you arrive so we can give you details of where to find 
different subject representatives. I look forward to meeting you and hope that you will find the 
evening informative. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr M Brown 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


